
Guests Staying in Roofed Accommodation
 (Motels, Units, Cabins or Glamping Tents)

We value our 4-legged family members, so we welcome well-behaved pets
with well-behaved owners  staying in their own caravan, motorhome or
tent in our camping sites. Please see our simple rules below.

Unfortunately we are unable to permit guests who have any roofed
accommodation included in their booking to bring pets into the holiday
park. This includes any Motel, Unit, Cabin or Glamping Tent.
We do not allow pets sleeping in cars or crates.
Guests with bookings for roofed accommodation who arrive with pets will
not be permitted into the park and will not receive a refund. 

Day visitors of overnight guests are not permitted to bring any pets into
the park at any time. 

Guests staying with pets maybe asked to provide credit cards details as
security and will be asked to sign and agree to our Pets Policy on arrival.
 

For the comfort and safety of all our guests, anyone found to be breaking
any of our Pet Policy Rules will be asked to leave immediately without
refund and may be charged up to $150. 

Pets Policy

Guests staying in Campsites


